
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 Lowestoft Outer Harbour – Hamilton Dock – Pontoon 

Deployment and Construction 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that works are scheduled to deploy and construct 

pontoon berths in the NE corner of Hamilton Dock. Pontoon sections will be lifted in by crane 

from the quayside, then connected to the newly established piles. Works will commence 

Tuesday 14th May. Duration of works until approx. 7th June. Working hours: 08:00hrs to 

17:00hrs Monday to Friday. Support craft/workboat ‘Abigaile’, will be in attendance, and will 

monitor VHF Ch14.  

 

Area of Pontoon Construction 

Mariners are requested to afford the construction area a wide berth, and pass at slow speed. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

13 May 2024 
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